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Hello ACCC,
If I knew that I could have had my say about the Murray Darling River, I would have emailed before the closing
date of 30th October.
I would like to say how disappointed I am that our government government would stoop so low to not give
water to our Farmers.  These are families who feed Australia and the government turns a blind eye.  I cant
believe that overseas buyers of certain crops are willing to pay exorbitant prices for water, leaving our Farmers
helpless.
I am disgusted and ashamed that we have elected these people to treat our farmers so badly.
It is incomprehensible what is being done to our Farmers.

Poppy
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